and institutional diversity by making Asian American Studies a priority to the community at
large,

We would like to follow up on the contents of this letter as soon as possible. In t.he meantime,
please do not hesitate to contact “PAC™ at PAC@dartmouth.edu with any questions or

comments.

Sincerely,

Pan Asian Council

Marie Choi 06 & Morna Ha ’04
Asian American Studies Initiative Coordinators

CC: James Wright, President; Barry Scherr, Provost; Ozzie Harris, Special
Assistant to President for Institutional Diversity and Equity; Michael
Mastanduno, Associate Dean for the Social Sciences; Lenore Grenoble,
Associate Dean for the Humanities



